
 

 

November, a month for being grateful! 
 
I love visiting each of the classrooms and being a part of the family 
atmosphere that each class creates.  They are such wonderful children 
and I am so blessed to be a part of their lives. 
 
I pray each of you and your families have a wonderful Thanksgiving.   
 
There will be a box in the hallway, beginning in November to collect 
food items for Urban Ministries so everyone can have a blessed 
Thanksgiving. 

   Evelyn 

 

 

 

Aldersgate Preschool 

Calendar: 

Lunch Bunch 5,7  
14 
19  
26, 28 
 

Veteran’s Day 
   CLOSED 

Nov. 12 
 

  Picnic 
Family Night Out 

Nov. 19 

Thanksgiving 
   CLOSED 

Nov. 21 
22, 23 

Christmas 
Programs 

Dec. 11 
12, 13 

  

  

November 2018 

November Themes: 

 

 Transportation 

 Thanksgiving 

 Nursery Rhymes 

 Opposites 

 5 senses 

 David, Joshua, Daniel 

 Community Helpers 

 

 



 

 

The children have begun 
learning their Christmas 
songs with Ms. Kellie in    
Music class.  They are doing 
a great job! 

 

Please put the date on your 
calendar for your child’s 
program. 

 

2 year olds—Dec. 11th  

3 year olds—Dec. 12th 

4 year olds—Dec. 13th 

 

 

All the Christmas programs will 
begin at 10:30am.  The programs 
will be held in the sanctuary.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the program your 
child’s class will have their 
Christmas party. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us November: 5, 7 
       14, 19 
       26, 28  
      
 
The kids have a blast at Lunch Bunch.  
There are still openings for November! 
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Lunch Bunch is so much fun! 

Aldersgate Preschool 

 Christmas Programs  - save the date! 

Join us Monday, November 19th  Kids eat 1/2 off! 
 
A portion of the proceeds will be donated to Al-
dersgate Weekday Ministries. 
 
The monies raised will be applied to the Scholar-
ship fund.   
 
 
Thanks so much! 

 

Family night out at Picnic — Nov. 19th  



 

 

 
Share Your Christmas 
 
Each Christmas the Preschool partners with the 
Aldersgate Church to participate in the Share 
Your Christmas program.  They provide gifts to 
families that otherwise would not have any gifts 
on Christmas.   

 

In the next few weeks there will be a sign up 
sheet posted by the Christmas tree in the lobby. 
This is a great way to let your children help oth-
ers. 
 

Thanks in advance for your generosity. 

  

 

 

 

 
Annual Silent Auction 

December  11,12 & 13  
To benefit 

Teacher Appreciation  
Activities 

The annual silent auction will be held in the preschool lobby & will be available for 
you to place your bids during & after the children’s Christmas performances.  

 

We welcome donations of goods, tickets and services for the auction. And items 
for the Family Fun Basket (movie tickets, board games, anything fun to do togeth-
er) 

 

Al letter and donation form will go home in your child’s folder soon with more in-
formation.  All money raised from the auction will go toward funding our teacher 
appreciation activities—Teacher breakfast & Luncheon and birthday celebrations. 

 

If you have questions, please contact parent reps: 

Jennifer Garrett (jennifer@garrettbuilders.com) 

April Robinson (april.e.robinson@gmail.com 

Thank you! 

 

 

 
 


